
GUIDELINES FOR ADULTS RIDING SPECTATOR BUS TO AWAY CONTEST     KMB 

 

The following guidelines have been set up for riding the bus to games and  

matches.  They must be followed as we have students riding the buses.     

 

1.  No smoking on the bus. 

 

2.  No drinking of alcoholic beverages on the bus or at the site of the games. 

 

3.  Ride the bus both ways on the trip. 

 

4.  The charge will be double the charge for students.  

 

5.  If adults request a special spectator bus when no student bus is  

    available, the entire cost of sending the bus will be paid for by the 

    adults riding that bus.  The Board of Education grants prior approval for  

    any special buses going to events in which Neillsville students are  

    participating. 
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